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APRIL 1st, 2025 

Spring is here and we will soon be into the summer watering season. We will need the 

residents to adhere to the watering restrictions starting June first. The even number house 

addresses will water on Monday, Wednesday and Friday and odd number addresses will 

water on Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturday. Hand watering is allowed on Sunday. Also, there 

are no restrictions on water use for livestock. The summer watering schedule applies from 

June 1st to September 30th.  

A reminder to the residents, North Metro is very strict on what can be flushed down the toilet 

and we must have the residents adhere to these restrictions. Basically, nothing can be put 

through the system but regular household waste and toilet paper. Things we need to be the 

most careful of are female sanitary waste and flushable wipes which are not acceptable even 

though the label says they are flushable.  

We are happy to Announce that you can now sign up to get EMERGENCY ALERTS. Please visit 

the website at www.hilandacreswater.org, scroll to Email and Text notifications, click on the 

link to sign up. 

The Water Board meetings continue to be held at Jim Roos house at 15940 Elmira Street on 

the 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00pm. Residents are welcome to attend these meetings. 

Also, we would like to remind the residents that the Hiland Acres website is up to date and 

contains the current treasurer’s, secretary’s, operation’s reports, and pertinent resident 

information. 

As a reminder, if you see a: 

Blue Flag, please go to the website: www.hilandacreswater.org for an important message 

from the Board. 

Red Flag, NO outside watering allowed except for livestock.  

 

Happy Spring! 
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